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Minis and Maxis is now on summer break until 31 August. We
launch officially on 7 September with a Gala Kiddush and some
special extras such as a magician and enhanced prizes and nash.

/MAGEN MINIS & MAXIS

RELAUNCH EVENT WITH GALA KIDDUSH

1
7 SEPTEMBER @ 10.45AM J L}f{f 6
Nancy Reuben School Hall )
HZO

Magen Minis
School Year 1 and under
Magen Maxis
School Year 2-6

Minis
Age appropriate davening along with
songs and activities led by Ariella Ovits

Maxis
Age appropriate davening along with

stories for children led by Rafi Kleiman )

First Week Specials

Enhanced prizes and nash
1 Mr Marvel Magician !!

)

AN

KA

A\ /4 Gala Kiddush after services

' \ www.magenavot.com | info@magenavot.com / '

Mazal Tov! ‘

Mazal Tov to Jaqui Franco on the recent marriage of her son
Eitan to Talia Goodkin, and on the birth of her first grandson, a
son to llana and Otto Shwalowsky. The Brit took placed last
Friday and the baby was named Moshe Tzvi. Remembering the
late Simon Kalman at this happy time.

Mazal Tov to new member Joey Katz who has changed his status
from long time attendee to full member!

13/14 September

Youth Takeover Shabbat: There are roles for boys and girls, and
there will be a Women's only Kabbalat Shabbat, led by the girls
too! Signup here: https://tinyurl.com/matakeover24.

Sunday 22 September

Join us for a day at the Farm: https://tinyurl.com/mafarm?24.

Bat Mitzvah Course - September 2024 to July 2025

Sessions and workshops by Rebbetzen Dina Golker and other
inspiring teachers. Sessions every month during term time (in
Hendon). Sign up here: https://tinyurl.com/batmitzvah2024.
For information email: pattischustermann@yahoo.com.

Bar Mitzvah Course - October 2024 to May 2025 ‘

Join this year's Bar Mitzvah course led monthly on Monday
nights by Rabbi Yoni Golker. Sign up today at:
https://tinyurl.com/barmitzvah2024. For more information
please email: rabbi@magenavot.com.

Y@MA is now on summer break until 7 September
Shabbat Drasha: Rabbi Yoni Golker

This week’s Kiddush is kindly sponsored by Ann and David
Marks to celebrate the recent Bar Mitzvah of their
grandson Mark Marantz. In addition, we are honoured to have
Reverend Hayley Ace who will address us during the Kiddush.

Post-Mincha: Dr David Cohen on: "Pinchas and Bilaam:
Contrasting Figures in the Torah's Moral Landscape"

Tuesday 30 July

Weekly Tehillim session at Raleigh Close with Mincha at 7.30pm,
Maariv at 7.45pm, and Tehillim at 8.00pm.

Wednesday 31 July

The MA Book club meets again this Wednesday at 8.00pm. We
will discuss: "The Last Devil to Die" by Richard Osman. This is
the most recent in Osman's “Thursday Murder Club” series. We
will meet at the home of Cathy Fisher or online. For details please

email: clehrfeld@gmail.com.

Book seats TODAY for the Yamim Noraim!!!

Book for the Yamim Noraim (by 2 Sept) which will take place

downstairs in the OYH Hall: https://tinyurl.com/MAYN2024.

28/07/2024 22 Tammuz 5784 | Shoina Kass Mother
29/07/2024 23 Tammuz 5784 | Simon Bentley Mother
29/07/2024 23 Tammuz 5784 | Cecil Taitz Father

30/07/2024 24 Tammuz 5784 | Jay Schechtel Brother

Tisha B’'Av Programme
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We will be having
a guest speaker
from 8.00pm until
Maariv at 8.45pm.
Details will be
released shortly.

8.45pm - Maariv
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ROSH HASHANA EDITION

We are looking forward to receiving contributions for
the forthcoming edition of Hamagen. With the Summer
holiday season approaching it is never too early to
submit your ideas, articles, photographs, poems etc. -
contributions from young adult members and youth are
especially welcome.

To avoid being disappointed (and to reduce the Editor’s
blood pressure!) please do not leave it too late.

Apart from our regular “A life in the day of” series, and
community updates we will welcome photographs of
Smachot enjoyed over this last year and we are looking
for reflections on Rosh Hashana. So much has happened
since last Simchat Torah and we are keen to share your
thoughts and emotions.

Our magazine theme this edition will be
“PAST, PRESENT AND FUTURE”.

PAST - We will reflect on issues such as family, history,
heritage and legacy. This will enable us to share
anecdotes about our family roots, immigration and life
in the UK and what our next generation are doing or
may hope to achieve. The remarkable change in family
fortunes over just two or three generations is possibly
greater than in centuries of previous history. We would
love to hear those stories! Every family has a fascinating
and often untold backstory - so please do share with us.

We shall include a story about the celebration of religious
observance by a young Jewish north-west London
soldier of the First World War from the trenches of the
Western Front in France. This year we commemorated
the 80th anniversary of D-day. We would love to share
any family stories about military service of relatives in
WW2.

PRESENT - We will take an in-depth look at the
programmes planned for our children and youth as we
step things up a gear with new Magen Mini and Maxi
leadership.

FUTURE - [ooking forwards to our 10th anniversary next
year, celebration plans and how the community may
develop in the next decade.

We hope to include an interview with our new local MP
David Pinto-Duschinsky and so if you have any questions
you wish to be raised just let me know.

Please do contact me with your thoughts and ideas.
Finally, please support the community by advertising in

HaMagen - it really does make a difference!

Julian Pollard, Editor - HaMagen
M: 07958 447174 | E: jandjpollard@hotmail.com

ADVERTISE IN OUR ROSH HASHANA EDITION

The next edition of HaMagen (the magazine for the Magen Avot community) is
being produced currently in readiness for Rosh Hashana 5785. It will contain a

Special Supplement HaMussaf as always.

The magazine will feature all of the usual articles and features and will be
circulated to all members of Magen Avot as well as copies sent around the local
area/shops and in Shul. Digital copies will also be circulated to over four hundred
emails on our mailing list and a few hundred via WhatsApp.

We expect a large print run of the magazine to be ready in September in good
time for Rosh Hashana. Your support for the magazine by taking advertising space |

is really important to us.

Please contact Julian Maurer (julianmaurer@hotmail.com/07957777543) for
further details on the full range of sponsorship opportunities as shown below
(subject to availability and cheaper rates for registered charities are available)...

@ BackPage...... £3500 @ Elllipages o
@® |Inside front cover......£250 @ Half page.....ccwvevnne.
@® [nside back cover ......£250 @ Quarter page...........

To see online versions of our previous editions please visit:

http://tinyurl.com/hamagens

@HAMAGEN

W/ THE MAGATINE OF THE MAGEN AVOT COMMUNITY

@®HAMAGEN |

W/ THE MAGAZINE OF THE MAGEN AVOT COMMUNITY
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